

Kids of Grace January 2018 News



January Theme: Community Helpers-we have special neighbors! "...be ready to do whatever is good..." Titus 3:1

Thank You from Loving Steps Ministry

Thank you to our KOG families for the generous donations for the Giving Tree in December! There is a thank you note from the administrator of Loving Steps on the KOG bulletin board in the playground hallway.

Important January Dates!

- Monday, January 15th Martin Luther King Day Kids of Grace will be closed.
- Wednesday, January 24th, 4-8 p.m. Panera Night Visit the Red Mill Panera and enjoy dinner and visit with KOG friends and staff. A small percentage of the evening's sales will be donated to KOG.
- Monday, January 29th Kids of Grace will be closed for a staff day.

KOG Enrollment for 2018-2019

<u>Priority Enrollment</u> in January provides an opportunity for church members, current KOG students and siblings, staff and alumni to register before enrollment is open to the community.

- Wednesday, January 17th & Thursday, January 18th registration sheets will be sent home with currently enrolled students. If you would like an additional one for a sibling, there will be extra registration sheets on the sign-in table and the back counter. You will need a registration sheet for each individual child. One check may be written for all siblings.
- **Wednesday, January 17**th at 9:10 a.m. Fours parents are invited to learn more about KOG kindergarten from the director and KOG kindergarten teacher. More information will be sent home soon.
- Friday, January 26th Deadline for priority enrollment—Registration form and fee are due by 12:00 p.m. Kids of Grace Committee will look at all registration requests turned in and assign children to class rosters.

Please be sure that you have filled out the registration sheet accurately with 1st and 2nd choice. If you do not indicate preference, a class will be assigned.

Hopefully, first preference (choice of days attending) can be granted to each family. However, **if there are more students for a class than our ratio allows, all registration sheets will be put into a lottery draw for that class.** After the lottery draw, if your first choice is not what you are assigned, you will be placed in your second choice class. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office. The KOG Committee prayerfully and carefully chose this process to ensure the fairest possible registration for our families.

Community Enrollment begins at 8:00 a.m. on Saturday, February 10th

Please invite neighbors and friends to call (689-2009) or email (kidsofgrace@gcpcpa.org) in January to find out information about KOG and/or schedule a tour.

Peminder....Inclement Weather Policy

If there is inclement weather, check TV announcements for Virginia Beach Public School delays and closings. KOG is closed if VB schools are closed or have a two-hour delay. KOG will open at 10:00 if there is a one-hour delay. KOG will send a REMIND message and email notifying families of any school delays and changes.

